
 

 

NEWSLETTER – September  2017 

EDITOR – Gary Haubold 

 

WE WILL BE HAVING A MEETING at 7:00 pm on Thursday, September 7, 2017.  Our meeting place will be at our 

regular meeting place at Hillcrest Baptist Church on Black Diamond Road, just south of the bridge which crosses 

Highway 101.  Check the complete directions below at the end of this newsletter. 

 

  

MEETING AGENDA 

   WELCOME AND INTRODUCTION    

   CLUB BUSINESS  

   ATTENDANCE DRAWING 

   SHOW AND TELL 

   ROUND TABLE – THE VERSATILE BLOCK PLANE 

 

      

We had a delightful meeting in June.  We were hosted for dinner by Bert Keldgord at his home overlooking Port 

Angeles.  We had fifteen folks present.  The food was delicious and the companionship warm and friendly.  

Thank you very much, to the Keldgords. 

 

July and August were probably different for everybody.  For me it was unbelievably hectic –my mother’s 100th 

birthday in Casper, Wyoming, multiple doctor’s appointments all on the other side of Puget Sound and then a 

death in the family in Puyallup.  I didn’t have time for much else.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

     Do you have something you want to learn how to do?  We’ve got all sorts of talent in this club.  If we don’t 

have the person available, we probably can bring somebody in, a boat builder and his boats, a trailer builder 

and his gypsy style trailer and a violin maker and his violins.  Let any board member know. 

 

     Remember, each time you are present at a meeting, if your dues are paid, your name goes in the bowl for 

the membership attendance drawing which is held every fifth meeting.   

 

     Annual dues are $20.00.  As a club we cannot survive if dues are not paid.  That is a bargain compared to 

other organizations to which I belong.  If you enjoy reading this newsletter, Great!  I sure enjoy doing it.  Your 

dues pay for the postage and our speakers and other club expenses.  The guest speakers we’ve had were 

outstanding.  I cannot really figure ink and paper costs because my printer is used for everything at home.  

That’s a small contribution for the satisfaction I get from doing the newsletter.  So you can see how important 

the dues are.        

 

     CLUB LIBRARY – The club has a nice library which is ordinarily open to members during regular meeting hours, 

which has an extensive collection of woodworking books, magazines, carving patterns and videos.  We are 

always on the lookout for additional resources.  We have some pretty neat things there. 

 

      WEB SITE – We now have a web site.  It’s a pretty good site and very well done (I’ve had some classes on 

developing web sites and could never have done it as well as this site).  Bert Keldgord is our web master and 

really has the spark to keep it going.  I haven’t had the time to explore it t length but will soon.  I encourage 

everybody to visit PeninsulaWoodworkers.org.   

     

      MEETING AND CONTACT INFORMATION – Unless otherwise notified, regular club meetings are held in the 

downstairs fellowship hall at Hillcrest Baptist Church on Black Diamond Road which is just south of West Highway 



101, about halfway between Albertson’s Market and the Fairmount Restaurant.  Turn north up the hill at the Pine 

Street intersection which is just down the hill from the bridge which crosses over Highway 101.  Proceed up the 

Pine Street exit to the four way stop sign and turn left.  Cross the bridge.  You can now see your destination 

ahead on the left.  The club meeting is held the first Thursday of the month 7:00 pm. 

 

     The Board of Directors meets at the church office.   

             CLUB MEETINGS                                                        BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

             7:00 pm., Thursday, September 7, 2017                            TBD 

             7:00 pm., Thursday, October 5, 2017                           

          

                                                                              CONTACT US AT:                                                                                

             President - Jon Cash                                    928-9005                E-mail  ceresltd@msn.com                                                                    

            VP – Mike Kurhajetz                                       452-5850 

            Past President – Ed McKay                           928-3331                             mckaywoodworks@aol.com  

            Avon Miller                                                     457-8460                             avon@olypen.com 

            Bruce Thompson                                           457-6134                             BGT@olypen.com 

            Bert Keldgord                                                 912-3221                            robby.kay1@gmail.com  

            Newsletter Editor – Gary Haubold              452-4919                             GaryD@wavecable.com 

 

                                                               REMEMBER – IF IT’S WOOD, IT’S GOOD 
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PENINSULA WOODWORKERS CLUB 

1234 WEST LAURIDSEN BOULEVARD 

PORT ANGELES, WASHINGTON       98363 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP / RENEWAL 
                                                          PENINSULA WOODWORKERS CLUB 

Please check applicable categories: 

New member:______Renewing member:_____                               Date:_______________________________ 

Annual membership is $20.00 

Name(s):_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City:______________________________________________State:__________________Zip:_____________________ 

Telephone: (Home)________________________________(Work)_________________________________________ 

E-maiol:___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

How long have you been a woodworker?__________________________________________________________ 

What areas of woodworking interest you most?_____________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Would you be interested in serving on a committee? Yes / No  On the board of directors? Yes / No 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


